
 

TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
PUBLIC SAFETY BUILDING COMMITTEE 

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382  
Phone (860) 848-8549 x379 Fax (860) 848-2354 

 

CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 

Thursday, December 22, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. 
Montville Town Hall, Room 203 

 
 
 

The Public Safety Building Committee meeting that was scheduled 
for December 22, 2011 has been cancelled. The Committee 
scheduled a Special Meeting for December 15, 2011. The next 
regular meeting of the Committee is scheduled for January 26, 
2012 @ 6:00 p.m. in Room 203. 
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